FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING Co.

POTOMAC AND DE KALB STREETS

SAINT Louis. Mo.

J. BANASHEK
SECRETARY

September 10, 1945

Forrest C. Allm,
Director Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas
Dear Mr. Allen:

We wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of September 8,
together with Government forms for reporting royally payments.

The information requested covers payments as far back as 1959,
In order to obtain the necessary information, we will have to
serutinize every order which we have shipped on which a royalty

payment was made to you., As this is a fairly large clerical
job, we will get on to this work as promptly as possible and

will send in the information and forms to you just as soon as
We Calle

Yours very truly,

FRED MEDART MANUFACTURING CO.,

STEEL LOCKERS STEEL WARDROBES STEEL SHELVING __GYMNASIUM APPARATUS GYM SEATS BASKETBALL BACKSTOPS PLAYGROUND APPARATUS




